
Mrs Nester’s Home Learning Weekly Challenge: 11th May 2020 

Thank you for all the great ideas that we have had for the school safety mascot. It was great to see the 
creativity and ideas that you all had. We will continue to leave the competition open until May 18th and 
then we will announce the winner in the newsletter on May 22nd. Remember you have to be in it to win 
it! So this week the challenge is all about board games.  

  

  
1. Find your favourite board game in your house. 
Talk about why you like it. Then write a review of 
why you think someone else should play this 
game.   
 

 

     

 

 

                                                

 
3. Make your game and play with your family for 
a test run. Think about any alterations that you 
would make to make it even better.  
 

    

 

 
4. If you are able to play your game with friends over 
an app called Zoom. Use your best retelling skills to 
tell them the rules and explain what they need to do.   
 

 

 

Finally you might want to find out which board game was the first and which board game is the most 

popular?   

 

 
2. Can you think up your own board game? Make a 
design and write a list of the things that you will 
need to make your game.  
 

 

 

 

 


